
Deputy Consul-General of the Netherlands in Erbil,  

Mr. Jort Posthumus  

would like to invite   

Dr. Shawnm Jabar salih

to attend  

Dairy FFS Follow-up Event

on Tuesday, 30 January 2024, 

From 10:30 to 14:00 hrs.  

at the Rotana Hotel. 

R.S.V.P: erb-lnv@minbuza.nl | hoshang.hamad@minbuza.nl

The primary objective of this event is to engage participants from 
both previous rounds of the farmer field school activities, fostering 
continued involvement, maintaining relationships, and providing 
information on a priority topic derived from the FFS meetings.
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